Culinary water is provided by an existing well. We have applied for and we are
approved for an additional well that includes both irrigation and culinary rights. We
are very focused on water conservation and we do and will speak to it in all of our
lodge communication. All outdoor bibs are locked to avoid waste. We have drinking
water delivered in bulk and is stored on site. We actively monitor water usage through
a wifi system connected to our storage tank.

The property is on septic and is pumped approximately every 4 years. It was last
inspected November of 2021 and last pumped/cleaned in 2020.



